
                                                          
 

 

 
28th October 2019 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 

On Monday 11th November, Elephant Class will be going to Canterbury library (The Beaney) 
to take part in a Design Technology workshop where they will be making Christmas 
decorations. 

Children will leave school after lunch and will return to school in time for usual collection at 
3:00pm. 

There is no cost for the trip but as children will be travelling by minibus we will need you to 
give permission for them to take part.  

To give consent, please log in to your child’s school gateway account.   

Thank you 

 

Miss Hillary 
Elephant Class Teacher 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 

Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084   Fax: 01227 452510 

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 
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